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BARRA HoLIDAY COTTAGE
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ARRIVAL IN BARRA -DIRECTIONS TO COTTAGE
Thank you for choosing Atlantic View

You will arrive either in Castlebay on the south of the Island, or on the North of the Island at
either Eoligarry off the Aeroplane, or Ardmhor of the Eriskay ferry.

If you arrive in Castlebay on the South, head west and you will find the cottage, 4th on the
right after the Isle of Barra Hotel. If you arrive on the North of the Island, follow the road west
(Bagh a chasteil toabh a nir) you will find the cottage as you pass the Borve signpost [st on
the left. Do not turn in to the village of Borve.

DURING YOUR STAY

On arrival you will find the door open . Should you have any problems with heating or electrics
in the cottage ,please contact myself on 01463731331 after 6pm or mobile 07931459403.

ACCESS TO COTTAGE FROM 2PM

In order to maintain the Cottage to a high standard we would request you take reasonable
care of the property. Please keep cottage door locked while unoccupied and also your car
doors ect. | would also be most grateful if you would keep the gate to the front of the cottage
shut as we do have problems with roaming sheep.

Any lost or damaged items | would be grateful if you could let me know.

For the comfort of all guests, we have a NO SMOKING POLICY, please refrain from smoking
in the cottage at all times.

No pets are allowed.

LINEN

We do ask you to take your own towels . All other linen is included and changed once weekly.
DEPARTURE

THE COTTAGE MUST BE VACATED BY 10 am. Please leave the key in the cottage.

We sincerely hope you enjoy your time at Atlantic View and we would be grateful to hear any
suggestions or comments you would like to make.

Christine Dick.

www.barraholidaycottage.co.uk



